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WESBURN JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB
REGISTRATION DAY

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wesburn JFC 2017 registration is happening this Sunday the 5th February from 10.00am to 12.00pm at Wesburn Football Ground.

Player registration is online only in 2017 and computer access to register your child will be available on the day.

If possible, player pre-registration is preferred prior to the day on our website at http://www.wesburnjfc.vcfl.com.au
Click on REGISTRATION FORM / MEMBER ACCESS on the right side of the page.
We can accept credit card payments online or cash/cheque at our registration morning on the 5th February.
Please see our website or Facebook page (search for Wesburn Junior Football Club Season 2017) for further details. 

There will be a sausage sizzle and chance to meet the coaches directly after registration.

image1.jpeg




